
 

  
 

 

  
 
 
5 September 2019 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

 
Letter of Support 

 
 

  
 

We are pleased to offer our support to the Dolphin Sands Ratepayers Association for the Meredith 
River pedestrian/cycling bridge project. 
 
The Project aligns with key product development strategies for East Coast Tasmania Tourism and will 
offer a supportive product to Dolphin Sands. 
 
East Coast Regional Tourism Organisation is responsible for supporting the growth of the visitor 
economy in this region of Tasmania to help achieve the Tasmanian’s Government’s overnight visitor 
expenditure goal for 2021.   
 
The passionate Dolphin Sands Ratepayers Association have requested the S Group in Launceston to 
work on a concept design and have commissioned a Natural Values Report from ECOTAS. 
 
We completely support their application for a Healthy Tasmania fund grant for seed funding for the 
concept design as well as a geotechnical report and cross-sectional survey of the Meredith River. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
 
 
Rhonda Taylor 
CEO 
East Coast Tasmania Tourism 
m:  0422 222 446 
e: ceo@eastcoasttasmania.com.au 


